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Good Afternoon Mr Duck 

 

Thank you for your copy of the site licence for Bank Lane Caravan Park Warton, after reading 

the copy of the site licence I note that para 25 is incorrect.  I refer you to planning application 

number 17/0473 which was been granted at the planning meeting in September of this 

year.  Could you please check the details and then the site licence can be amended to reflect 

this decision. 

 

I look forwards to receiving the amended licence. 

 

Kind regards 

David Bateson 

 

 


